
COUNCIL MEETING – 19TH OCTOBER 2016  
ITEM 10 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Paul Rowling for 
response by the Leader of the Council:-  

 

“There seems to have been a lot of misinformation distributed about the cost and 
purpose of the duck used in Stockton Town Centre and Mayor’s charitable 
promotions.  Can Councillor Cook please confirm the facts?” 
 

 

 


